Governing Board Recap — September 2023

We meton the 20" and were impressed by the depth and variety of programs being offered this fall and
winter! Check the website and calendar for scheduled events because there are too many to mention

here. We approved Union’s participation in the Ecumenical Youth Ministry Project. Five churches (First
Lutheran, Glen Ridge Congregational, Grace Presbyterian, St. Luke’s Episcopal, and Union Cong)
will participate. Christina Carter has been chosen to be the part-time program coordinator for
this group of local church youth. We heard reports from the Clergy Discernment and
Membership Task Forces and outlined plans for the September 27th Congregational
Conversation and the October 22nd Congregational Meeting where you will learn more.



